
MEMO 
 

To:  File – Edgewood Farmhouse 

From:  HLC Staff 

Date:  May 25, 2021 

 

Re:  Comments from State Historic Preservation Office on Amended Survey and  

  Research Report for the Edgewood Farmhouse, Huntersville 

 

 

By email dated May 14, 2021, SHPO staff provided feedback based on their review of the 

Amended Survey and Research Report for the Edgewood Farmhouse. In summary, the issues 

raised included the following: 

 

 Inclusion of additional maps of the existing and proposed boundaries of the property; and 

 Additional information concerning potential past modifications to the setting. 

 

Following review of the Amended Survey and Research Report (including the already-

incorporated rezoning map approved by Charlotte City Council) and the SHPO feedback, the 

HLC staff appropriately addressed to its satisfaction the issues raised. 

 

 


